
Bus Routes 

 
Bus routes are designed each year to create the safest and most efficient ride to school for 

Garfield Students. Routes may be updated throughout the year and will always be posted on the 
district website. 

 
You will receive updates on your cell phone when a bus is running late or when there is a 

substitute driver or bus running your child’s route. To ensure you are receiving updates you 
should make sure your cell phone is current in ​Final Forms​. 

 
View the current bus routes by clicking ​here. 

 
Questions regarding transportation should be directed to Garfield’s Transportation Department 

 
 Transportation Supervisor 

Mr. Roger Fisher 
rfisher@jagschools.org 

330.527.4336 
 

Transportation Secretary 
Mrs. Debbie Berecek 

dberecek@jagschools.org 
330.527.4250 

 
 

https://garfield-oh.finalforms.com/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vRti_S8zwSgnMJ-g6LBqw2Y9FThiOxjOHYhf22LOvZjQuRpXnxV2rJXtx-nLLuSOnxxK7fEk0VQDHFo/pubhtml
mailto:rfisher@jagschools.org
mailto:dberecek@jagschools.org

